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Hand writers of the week! 
 
 
Year 3— Jannathe Mushtaq 
 
Year 2— Kanishka Silaparasetty  
 
Year 5— Sameera Begum  
 
Year 1— Jibril Ahmed  

Bake Sale 

A huge thank you to all the children and their 
families who donated cakes, biscuits and buns to 
the bake sale to raise money for the National 
Deaf Children's Society.  We managed to 
raise a total of £116.  
 

Internet Safety 

Watch for warning signs of a child being targeted 
by an online predator. These can include: 

- spending long hours online, especially at night 

- phone calls from people you don't know 

- unsolicited gifts arriving in the mail 

- your child suddenly turning off the computer  
when you walk into the room 

- withdrawal from family life and reluctance to 
discuss online activities 

 

Year 4 trip to Bradford Science 
and Media Museum 
 
On Tuesday, South Africa went to the Science 
and Media Museum in Bradford to take part in a 
Sound Workshop.  
 
They learnt all about how sound travels in 
waves and also took part in some experiments 
to help them understand how sound can be 
blocked and how it can travel through solids, 
liquids and gases.  Well done to all the  
children, they were great ambassadors for our 
school! 

Year 6 SATs 
 
Well done to Y6 who have now completed all their 
tests. All the children worked incredibly hard and 
we are proud of their efforts.  
 
Thank you to parents for your support this week 
too - it was lovely to see so many children arriving 
early to enjoy breakfast and creating a 
buzz of excitement.  

Important Notice 
 
During this Holy month of Ramadan we have 
given children throughout the school the  
opportunity to showcase their talents in  
reading Nasheeds (Islamic songs).  
 
We are hoping to put together a small  
assembly in the last week of term, where we 
can educate our children on the meaning and  
reasons for why Muslims observe fast during 
this holy month. Children have been very  
enthusiastic and have enjoyed participating. 
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 Kitchen Menu: 

Ogden Water trip 
 
Year 1 classes have been on a wonderful 
Spring Watch trip to Ogden Water, to explore 
seasonal changes and different plants.  
 
We had a wonderful time and behaviour was  
exemplary.  Well done Year 1! 
 

Healthy Lunch Box 
 
It is important that your child(ren) have a 
good lunch to sustain them throughout the 
school day. 
 
What does a healthy lunch box consist of? 
Sandwich: Meat, Tuna or cheese. 
Salad. 
Fruit. 
Yogurt. 
Water  
Please avoid high sugar and salty foods such 
as crisps, sweets or chocolate and fizzy 
drinks. 
Please also avoid dilute drinks or pure  
juices.  
Water is provided in the dining hall. 
 
Sweets, Chocolate and fizzy drinks will be 
collected from children and returned to 
parents at the end of the day. 
Can we also ask parents not to include cold 
chips/fries or burgers in packed lunches.  



Dinner Money Debt 
 
As we are breaking up for two weeks shortly 
can we please ask that any dinner money debt 
is paid off and cleared before we break up.  
 
Please come to the main school office to pay 
any outstanding debt you may have. 
 
We break up on Friday 24th May for TWO 
WEEKS and we will be back on Monday 10th 
June 2019.  

Attendance      
Congratulations to New Zealand class for achieving 100%  
attendance, this is brilliant! I hope you are collecting and  
displaying your certificate perfect attendance certificates. 
  
Unfortunately for most of our classes,  attendance was below 
the national average. If your child has a temperature, sore 
throat or any other minor ailment, please encourage them to 
come to school.  Poor attendance impacts on pupil progress and 
the social development. 

  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Many thanks 
 
Farhat 

School photographs 
 
Our school photographs will be taking place on 
Monday 10th June 2019 at 9.00am.  
 
 
Please can we ask that ALL children are in a 
full Beech Hill school uniform and to be  
presented smartly for their photos.  
 
If you require any  further  
information please contact the school 
office on 01422 345004. 


